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EvergreenHeal

June 6, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,
Evergreen Healthcare in Kirkland, WA, is requesting a contiguous block of 10,000 DID numbers for our
phone system. Our rapid growth over the past few years is forcing us to upgrade our dialing plan

because we have run out of numbers.

We will be implementing all 10,000 numbers within a six month timeframe of being granted the block of
numbers.

Please do all in your power to expedite this request.

Sincerely,

7

John Dwight

Executive Director/Chief Information Officer, Evergreen Health
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